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October 10, 2013 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Lorraine Richards, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 October 15 at 3:30 P.M. 
 Montebello Teachers Association Conference Center (MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 

1. Phone banking continues at the MTA office. Thank you to the many, many 
volunteers who have phoned and walked for our endorsed candidates Lani 
Cupchoy and Edgar Cisneros. We still have plenty of phones available 
through Tuesday, November 5. Faculty Clubs and individuals are welcome to 
come in Monday-Thursday after school through 7:30 p.m. We always 
have snacks & prizes. 

2. Let us know if you would like to host an event for the candidates. Many Bar-
gaining Unit members and community friends have not yet met Lani and Ed-
gar. If you would like to host a “coffee klatch” or small-get together to intro-
duce the candidates at your home or at the home of a community member, 
please let us know as soon as possible. 

3. The Association will sponsor a “Get Out the Vote” (GOTV) event Saturday, 
November 2. We will meet at the MTA office at 9 a.m. for breakfast. Then 
pairs will distribute door hangers to houses of those who have indicated they 
are voting “yes” for Lani and “yes” for Edgar. The entire event should be com-
pleted by noon.  

4. The Fall Leadership Conference is Saturday-Sunday, October 19-20 in Santa 
Clarita. RSVPs were due Friday, September 27. There is still limited space 
available if you did not RSVP and would like to join us. The cancellation 
date was Friday, October 4. Those who RSVP, do not attend, and do not 
cancel will be charged the full cost of the conference. There is no charge for 
the conference for those who RSVP and attend.  

5. Nominations Chairperson Rey Vogel (MHS) will close the nominations for 
Secretary.  

6. The ballots for the CTA State Council Delegate run-off and the contract 
ratification are due no later than 4:15 p.m. Please remember to conduct 
the election and bring your ballot box.  

Remember to Bring the Ballot Box! 


